
Good morning Eric,

I am attaching a picture highlighting a section of concrete that has been damaged and I am
wondering if it’s going to removed since it is part of the sidewalk of by my building, the Bradbury
building. Another question, is there going to be a traffic light on that intersection again?
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On Fri, Apr 12, 2024 at 3:27 PM Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net> wrote:

This is your Friday update for the 300\400 Block of N Washington Streetscape Project.

 

As all of you are aware this week did not start out well with the significant rainfall and storms
we experienced on Monday night into Tuesday and on into Wednesday.  However we did see
significant activity yesterday and today which was a small positive.

Looking forward to next week:

 

·         Stormwater crew will be completing the installation of the fixtures connecting the roof
drains and inlet boxes

·         Backfilling and compaction of all trenches on both east and west side will be completed.
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·         Electrician will continue work on the electrical conduit and panels.

·         Weather permitting concrete crews will be on site Tuesday to begin pouring concrete at
the northwest corner (old Paramount building) and working their way south.

 

As always the schedule can be impacted by weather and other unforeseen issues.  We are
hoping the worst is behind us and the project can get back on track.  As always I can be
reached by email, phone or if you see me at the project site feel free to come and speak with
me.  Thank you.
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